Susan Junnikkala

From: Phil <phil-4tuna@kalama.com>

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 9:15 AM

To: Susan Junnikkala

Subject: Re-appointment to the Planning Commission

Good Morning Susan,

I'have been honored to have been a member of the Planning Commission in the past but as you know, a long stretch of
travel prevented me from being able to attend meetings regularly during 2017 and Kim Sullivan was kind enough to fill in
despite her busy schedule. We have now finished the bulk of our travels and | will be in Kalama for the vast majority of
2018. | would very much like to ask if | might be re-appointed to the Planning Commission. It is very important work
and a way | feel | can contribute to the community.

Thank you for considering this request and please let me know if you need any more information from me.

Warm regards,

Phil Fortuna
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Susan Junnikkala

From: Kim Sullivan <kimsullivan@kalama.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 3:39 pPMm
To: bldgclerk@kalama.com

Subject: Planning commission replacement

Hi Susan,

I request to be relieved from my temporary appointment and replaced by Phil Foretuna. | have
enjoyed my my work with you over the last year and wish the commission a productive year.

Kimberly Sullivan

Sent from my iPad




